
1. Commissioner Fuiavailiili Egon Keil officially closed two trainings over the month 

of December 2018. Police officers completed the course, which includes Road traffic 

Enforcement and Defensive  Driving Course.  

 

2. On the 6th of December 2018, the Commissioner Fuiavailiili Egon Keil and 

the Executive  visit the SPS Outposts .  

 

3.  On the 12 th of  December 2018, Samoa Police  Choir Opens the  21st  annual 

13th Days of Christmas Programme at Vaitele –uta Congretatinal Church.  

 

Lalomanu Outpost 

 

Lotofaga  Outpost  

 

Poutasi Outpost  

 

Faleata Oupost  

 

Afega Outpost  

 

Faleolo Ouptost 

 

4. On the 13th of December 2018, the SPS Choir  did a performance  and presentation 

of a donation of $1000.00 tala to the elderly residents at Mapuifagalele  

 

5. On the 14th of December the Commissioner and Executive hosted a French delega-

tion at the Police Heaquaters. 

6. On the 19th December 2018, welcome  5 members of the Samoa Police 

Service who were serving for a period of 1 year for peacekeeping mission in 

Darfur .  

7. Samoa Police Service Festive Season Operation Briefing 2018/2019 at  the 

SPS Carport on the 20th December 2018.  

8. On Friday, 21 December 2018, SPS spread the Christmas spirit to the Sick 

Children patients of the Pediatric Ward  Hospital at the Moto’otua by a 

presentation of gifts worth $3000.00 and Christmas carols sang by members 

of the Police choir.  

9. Police Conducted a Raid at Nuu– Fou early morning Friday, 21 December 

2018,  led to confiscation of Cannabis 

Friendly reminder to all our respective sections, 

divisions and units if you have any initiative to be publish in 

our upcoming newsletter. Please forward them to: 

    Phone Number: 22222 ext.102   

Email: commissioner.sec@police.gov.ws or 
stats@police.gov.ws 

Note our upcoming operation and activities 

 Visit our facebook page: Samoa Police Service 

 Road Safety Trainings 

 Defensive Driving Course Trainings 

 New Recruit  
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A VERY BIG FA’AMALO TO YOU ALL FOR YOUR HARDWORK AND PROFESSIONALISM IN 
MAINTAINING AND IMPROVING THE SAMOA POLICE SERVICE (SPS) DURING THE PAST YEAR. 

AS WE LOOK BACK UPON LAST YEAR, WE WOULD LIKE TO ACKNOWLEDGE THOSE WHO 
HAVE HELPED US SHAPE OUR COMMUNITY. THANKS AGAIN FOR A GREAT YEAR WE WISH 

YOU ALL THE BEST  FOR THIS YEAR 

QOUTE 

“Success is the result of perfection, handwork, learning from 

failure, loyalty and persistence”  


